
Dear Year 3 Parent/Carer,   

  

From Monday 6th November 2023, there will be a change to PE days for Year 3 classes. This will 

continue until the end of the academic year unless we inform you otherwise.   

  

Mondays- 3TS and 3LJ  

Tuesdays- 3VS and 3LF  

Wednesdays- 3TS and 3LJ  

Thursdays- 3TG and 3VS  

Fridays- 3TG and 3LF  

  

As a reminder, please ensure your child comes to school on their PE day in their TMA PE kit and as 

the weather is becoming colder, please ensure they have a jumper and coat that can be worn if they 

are doing PE outside. Please can all items of clothing and uniform be named.   

Furthermore, if your child is taking part in an afterschool sports club, they may also wear their PE kit 

on that day, even if it is not their PE day.   

  

Many thanks for your support.   

The Year 3 Team   


